


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes. We continue to be absolutely disgusted by how normal it has become to screw the
little man and continue again and again to yank money from our pockets. DISGUSTED.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Richard Overholt

2960 Bayhead Run

Oviedo FL, 32765-9439
rich.overholt@email.com




